
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

The Association of Regional Center Agencies is pleased to announce a webinar, hosted in 
collaboration with The Arc California, meant to help existing and potential regional center 
service providers better understand the first steps in contracting with regional centers to offer 

social recreation services. 
 
This event is set for Thursday, April 14th, from 2-3pm. We’ll be talking about the restoration of 

social recreation services and the contracting (“vendorization”) process for becoming a regional 
center service provider.  
 

Getting started providing social recreation services! 
 

We’ll learn about the regional centers' philosophy of inclusive social recreation 
program services and what to expect during the vendorization process. 

 

 
 

Register for the April 14th Webinar! 
 

This event will explain the technical side of contracting with a regional center and is open to all 
regional center staff, service providers, and potential service providers. You must register at 
least one day in advance for the event. After registering, you will receive an email with more 

information about how to join the webinar.  
 

A separate webinar for the public (including individuals served by regional 
centers and their families) about accessing social recreation services will be 

scheduled soon. 
 

Estará disponible traducción al español. 
ASL interpretation will be available. 

https://us06web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_FiNMiKybSxWAVFOvMsRlBQ

